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Dear colleagues,
 
I am writing to you on  Royal (Dick) School
of Veterinary Studies, University of Edinburgh. We thank you for the opportunity to comment
and would like to provide the following response to CMA’s consultation:
 
We welcome the CMA’s proposed market investigation relating to Veterinary Services for
Household Pets in the UK and would like to engage with the CMA to constructively contribute to
dialogue relating to the governance of the profession and education of veterinary surgeons. We
note that universal service obligations were not included in the CMA’s consultation report and
recognise that conversations relating to these are complex and likely to interact with any actions
following the proposed market investigation.
 
Kind regards,
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